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UW Health & Safety Committee Report
November 18, 2010

In attendance: Stephen Costanti, Brian Tetreault, Carolyn Maxson, Nathan Ketzner, Angela Zurcher, Trish
Fiacchi, Nancy Cook, Amy Carr, Linda Spence-Noyer, and Oliver Dunagan.

Meeting called to order at 1:30 pm.
Agenda approved with no changes.
Minutes from October approved with corrections

Report from UW-wide meeting

S. Costanti informed the committee that the U-wide committee is discussing a potential project that would be
taken on by the U-wide committee where part of the project might be completed by our local campus
committee. The U-wide committee is trying to identify a project that would be relevant across campuses and
be related to the health and safety charge of the committee. A survey is expected soon from EH&S where
committee members can indicate which potential projects will be project worthy.

Linda Spence-Noyer suggested earthquake preparedness as a possible topic and Oliver Dunigan suggested

slips, trips and falls as a worthwhile topic.

Representative to the U-Wide Health and Safety Committee

Selection of an additional representative to the U-wide Health and Safety Committee was tabled.

Accident/Incident Reports

None

Student Incidents Reported to Security

None
Round Table

Nancy Cook reminded the group that Health Services has flu shots available for students. They have several
doses left over from their flu clinic.

Amy Carr was welcomed to the committee to represent the Milgard School of Business.

Linda Spence Noyer commented that it was nice to hear from Campus Safety regarding evacuation coordinator
equipment and how good it was that we are looking at our equipment needs.

Brian Tetreault was welcomed to the committee to represent the Key Bank Professional Development Center.
Meeting adjourned at 1:45 pm.
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